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16 January 2023 at 20:53
To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

To whom it may concern,

We am writing to express grave concerns regarding the proposed development of land in the Wincheap/Hollow Lane/New
House Lane area of Canterbury.

In particular, the orchards offer a beautiful open space for the people of Wincheap. Destroying this will have a huge
impact on the mental health of many hundreds of residents, the school and scouting groups, not to mention walkers. It is
the orchard that drew us to live in Wincheap, and these pockets of nature that make Canterbury a unique and special city.
Please do not ruin this for future generations.

The plans do not clearly define how the city’s infrastructure will be expanded to meet the needs of its growing population.
In particular until the by-pass is complete, the already woefully inadequate transport and road infrastructure will not cope
with the population growth. How do you propose Hollow Lane, Thannington and Wincheap will cope with this?

Yours sincerely

Sally and Jamie MaclLean
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